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Prayers we Hold in our hearts 
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Upcoming  Parish Events  

April 7th after the 430 Mass a  

Movie about Devine Mercy. In the 

Parish Center . 

April 15th Corporate Mass 900am 

Please join as Joan Monaghens brick ceremo-

ny will follow  

 

 

 

 

 

Community Events 

April 6, 700 Friday Guns and Hoses Charity 

Basketball game at Streamwood High 

School 

April  9th  Floral design Showcase Spring in 

Bloom at Streamwood High School Doors 

open at 630 showcase starts at 700 $15,00 

at the door. Pre order from Rose Olmstead  

 

You  may have noticed  we 

have a new format( this is what 

happens when you get a new 

computer,) Thanks for your 

patience as we develop the new 

format. If you would like some-

thing placed in the newsletter 

please email me at Wel-

kebeth@yahoo.com Before the 

first of the month. Thank you Our Next meeting will be  

Monday April 23 in the 

Parish  center  

From the Desk of the President 

Thank you to all who participated in the Lenten Sup-

pers and St. Joseph Table.  The overall success was 

made possible by your support.   

Our next event is the Corporate Mass on April 15th at 

the 9 am mass followed by the brick ceremony for 

Joan Monaghen. I am not sure whether this will also 

include a brick for Pete Kippes at this time.  I would 

encourage as many members to attend as possible. 

Chris Pappin will be going down to Springfield with 

her husband Gary for the Knights Convention.  Since 

there will not be a Ladies Auxiliary Mini Convention 

this year, she will be taking our Scrapbook down.  

There will only be a Scrapbook Award and Lady of 

the Year for the State Award.  I have submitted a 

recipient for Lady of the Year. 

I would also like to encourage members to attend the 

Guns N’ Hoses Game Friday, April 6th at Stream-

wood High School.  The doors open at 6 pm with the 

game starting at 7 pm.  All are welcome. 

 

2017-2018  

Officers  

President: Joni Lorkowski 

Vice President: Nancy Flick 

Secretary : Doraly Witt 

Treasurer: Leona Shoemaker 

Trustee: Nanette Young 

Trustee: Barb Scheffki 

Trustee: Diane Furlan 

Committees 

Spiritual: Leona Horn,Barb 

Scheffki  

Fundraising: 

Special Event Hospitality: 

Carol Zahler, Florence Grazi-

ano 

Public Relations: Shirley 

Vachon, Beth Welke 

Church Liaison: Carol Zaehler 

Community Events: Karen 

Budnik, Rose Olmstead 

Out reach to Sick and Needy: 

Dorry Dahl, Carol Zaehler 

Charitable Donations: Leona  

Shoemaker, Pat Bitz 

Membership: Arlene Hunk-

er ,Nan Young  


